
 
EAST ROCKHILL TOWNSHIP 

 
 

 
 

December 27, 2018 –  Rock Hill Quarry, 2055 North Rockhill Road 
 

Rockhill Quarry, Rockhill Road will be resuming quarry operations very similar to the 
operations that were performed in the past and according to the Department of 
Environmental Protection (DEP) Permit. Hanson Aggregates has maintained their DEP 
mining permit and East Rockhill Township Extraction use permit has been applied for 
through the years.  Questions and concerns regarding mining operations can be 
directed to the DEP Pottsville District Mining Office at 570-621-3118 who review the 
mining permit which encompasses activities such as blasting, air quality and well 
water.  At this time clean-up of the site, survey work and a traffic study is underway. A 
traffic route will be established by East Rockhill Township once the traffic study has 
been received. 

 


